Church of Christ

Schedule of Services

SUNDAY

Bible Class 9:30 A.M.

Worship 10:30 A.M. 6:00 P.M.

1st & 3st Sundays each month potluck lunch & afternoon service.

WEDNESDAY

Bible Class 9:30 A.M. Bible Study 7:00 P.M.

SHEPHERDS

Mike Allison Toby Brown Larry Stewart Daryl Tucker

DEACONS

Richard Combest Ross James Kevin Leatherman Bobby Moudy Danny Tucker

MINISTERS

Tim Johnson Delphine Ruiz

3rd & Donley P.O. Box 357 Tulia, TX 79088 (806) 995-2561

www.coctulia.org

April 15, 2018

There's Always Room at His Table

In 1985, Scott Macaulay was 24 years old. His parents had just gotten a divorce. The adjustment was hard enough in and of itself, but it became more pronounced as Thanksgiving rolled around. "What's going to happen at Thanksgiving? ... I just did not like the thought of being home alone—or anywhere alone—on Thanksgiving. Thanksgiving is not about gifts or fireworks or hoopla. It's a meal around a table where you give thanks for the blessings you have, and you really can't do that by yourself and have much fun."

So Scott found a creative way to fill his home and his life with gratitude. "I decided to put an ad in the local paper: If people thought they would find themselves alone, they could give me a call, and I would make a Thanksgiving dinner."

That first year, only a few people showed up. But Macaulay was committed to the "thanksgathering". "I've held the dinner every year since. Last Thanksgiving, 84 people showed up."

For Macaulay, says writer Dave Isay, "There's always room at his table."

God longs to gather everyone to His table of thanksgiving, so He sends us out to invite the whole world to come, not for a day, but for an eternity. There is always room at HIS table.

Luke 14:23 New International Version (NIV)

²³ "Then the master told his servant, 'Go out to the roads and country lanes and compel them to come in, so that my house will be full.

I love you all,

Tim

WELCOME TO CENTRAL CHURCH OF CHRIST!!!

If you are visiting us today, we are honored you have chosen us. We hope that today's time together will help deepen your relationship with God and widen your circle of friends. We are a church family who seek to follow Jesus and be true to the Bible.

Please stay around after our assembly so that we might get to know you better.

Thank you again for worshipping with us today.

ORDER OF WORSHIP

Prayer 324

382

LORD'S SUPPER

160 238

103

Lesson 948

Announcements and Prayer

NEWS AND NOTES

- Please keep Trish Johnson's uncle, Eddie Bryant, in your prayers. He is in hospice care in Knox City.
- Please pray for Dwight and Mary Rampley as Mary is dealing with health issues.
- Please keep Gaye Young in your prayers as her doctors determine if she will need cancer treatment in two months.
- Jimmie Scott is very glad to be back at Ussery-Roan Veterans Home. Jimmie and Gayle's son-in-law and daughter, Russell and Susan Treider, are in Jacksonville, Florida, to start preliminary testing for his bone marrow transplant.
- Alice Richardson is in Swisher Memorial Hospital while she deals with health problems.
- Techima David, one of our AIM students, will be leaving for Mexico City in May to work with missionaries there. If you would like to help her in this endeavor, please see one of the elders or bring your contribution by the office.

Happy Birthday! 18th-Patti Allison

Please check the activity table for details on upcoming events.

Please join us for Potluck and early service today, April 15th.

Our College Students

- ❖ Movie night is this evening, starting at 5:00, featuring "God's Not Dead".
- Childress Men's Conference is April 22nd from 4-6:30 pm. Kent Hayhurst and Jacob Hawk will be speaking.
- ❖ You are invited to attend Eastern European Mission's annual Amarillo Area Benefit Event on Tuesday, April 24th, at the Amarillo Botanical Gardens, 1400 Streit Dr. in Medi Park. A free meal will be served beginning at 6:40 with the program starting at 7. Please RSVP no later than April 17th. Sign up at eem.org/events or call 800-486-1818.
- ❖ The Sixth Annual High Plains Girls Conference begins Saturday, April 28th, in Canyon.
- Please mark your calendar for our annual picnic at Caprock Canyon. The date has been changed to Sunday, May 6th, after morning service. Our potluck and early service will be at the canyon. More details will be coming.
- Our Senior Banquet has been rescheduled for Sunday, May 20th, after the morning worship service. We will be congratulating Tyler Johnson and also Danielle Sillemon on their graduations. Please let the office know if we have overlooked anyone.
- ❖ The Children's Home of Lubbock is asking us to collect snack size Ziploc bags. Please bring your bags to the church office before May 25th.

Supported

<u>Missions</u>

Bible Chair

High Plains Children's Home

AIM

Sunset School of Preaching

Please keep the following people in your hearts and prayers:

Our service men and women Susan Elliott Brent Joy Gary Elliff Linda Hodges Dwight McCrary Gaye Young Joe Ruiz Darla Young Wynelle Waldo Jay Weddel David George Jimmie Scott Paul Montandon Cierra Perkins Darlene Rilev Mary Ann Garcia Charles McKone Connor Brice Lanelle Dovel Mickey White Noe Jackson Phillip Allison

Records for 4/8/2018

Bible Class: 65

Worship: 92

Contribution: \$3,781

Budgeted

Contribution: \$3,595

Church of Christ

AIM Mission Teams